Holsman, Laura

From: VanEschen, John
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 4:28 PM
Subject: Solicit feedback for broadband report

As you may be aware the Missouri PSC has been soliciting feedback for a report to the Missouri State Senate Committee
on Commerce, Consumer Protection, Energy and the Environment concerning maximizing broadband development in
Missouri. The Missouri PSC initiated Case No. TW-2010-0362 and previously issued the attached order on June 30,
2010 asking for input responsive to the Senate Committee’s directive. Although some feedback has been obtained,
most feedback was received shortly after the order was released. The MoPSC Staff welcomes additional feedback and in
particular seeks specific feedback on:

A. Recommendations and potential public policy decisions on how to maximize broadband development in
Missouri including increasing deployment and availability of broadband services.

B. An identification of barriers to broadband deployment in unserved and underserved areas.
C. Assessing advertised versus actual broadband speeds.

Given the Missouri PSC report is due December 1, 2011, please strive to submit feedback by November 4, 2011. If
possible, file feedback into Case No. TW-2010-0362 via the Missouri PSC’s Electronic Filing and Information System
(EFIS). If you are unfamiliar with EFIS but desire to submit feedback feel free to submit your feedback directly to
me. Thank you.

John Van Eschen
Manager, Telecommunications

Missouri Public Service Commission
(573) 751-5525



